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February 2024 

 

Dear Year 11 student, 

Year 11 Prefects- Year 7 Camp Sunday 7 July to Friday 12 July 2024 

Summary of action(s) required Dates 
Complete payment on Wisepay if you would like to take up 
this invitation. 
 
Be aware of the requirements of this role, including that you 
will need to provide your own tent. 

Monday 15 April 

 
Year 11 students play a pivotal role in helping Year 7 students to flourish at Year 7 camp. 
I would like to formally invite you to apply for a job opportunity as a Camp Prefect this year.    
 
Dates and Timings 
You will meet in the college bus park at 12.00pm on Sunday 7 July 2024. Students will come 
and prepare the camp site for the Year 7’s arrival on the Monday morning.   
You will return to the college bus park at 3.00pm on Friday 12 July 2024.  
 
If you cannot attend for a full week due to other commitments, please email 
cdarling@bottishamvc.org and we can discuss how this will work.  
 
Camp Prefect 
Year 11 prefects play a pivotal role in supporting Year 7 students to thrive at Year 7 camp. 
There are a number of different roles which you may be asked to do based on your 
preferences, these include... 
 

• Group Leader- Supporting students by managing a small group of Year 7’s and 
completing the carousel of activities with Year 7. 

• Activity Leader- Leading an activity in pairs to groups of Year 7 students. Training will 
be provided.  

• Both of the above roles will also include supervising Year 7 students with the basics 
of camping.  

 
You will need plenty of vigour and good humour, as well as excellent organisational and 
communication skills. You will play a vital role as a good role model at all times and in return 
you will get the support and backing of the teaching staff as well as the opportunities to take 
part in all activities. 
 
Cost 
The voluntary contribution of this is £70.00. This contributes to the cost of food, transport, 
and activities across the week.  
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The college is covering the cost of your camping fees and remaining contributions towards 
activities. You will also need to provide your own tent for the 5 nights. If this is problematic, 
please let Mr Darling know.  
 
If you would like to apply for this role, please make a voluntary contribution payment of 
£70.00 on Wisepay by Monday 15 April 2024. Please contact the trips officer directly if you 
require any financial assistance at trips@bottishamvc.org.  
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this opportunity, please do not hesitate in contacting 
cdarling@bottishamvc.org. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr C Darling 
Year 7 Camp Leader and Community Lead 
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